
t: 020 8693 2075 w: heberprimaryschool.com e: adminoffice@heber.southwark.sch.uk twitter: @heberschool 

 

 

Heber Road, London, SE22 9LA 

Newsletter 
Heber Primary School 

t:  020 8693 2075  | F: 020 8299 0239 
w: heberprimaryschool.com 
e: adminoffice@heber.southwark.sch.uk 

twitter : @heberschool 

Travelling Book Fair 

On Friday 13th - Wednesday 18th October, the Travelling Book Fair will be at Heber School.  

 

The book fair will be open every day after school in the bottom hall until 4pm. This will help us raise money for the school to spend 

on much needed books. Online payments will be available at this time. 

 

The book fair will also be open for KS2 children during school time on the following days. Your child is able to bring money to 

school that day to spend at the book fair. KS1 and Early Years are encouraged to visit after school with a parent/carer. 

 

Friday 13th - Year 3 and 4 

Monday 16th - Year 5 and 6 

Free October Half Term Cycle Training  

Southwark Council is providing free cycle training courses to all children who live or go to school in the borough during the October 

half term. Location is Burgess Park. This is suitable for children from 4 years. Cycles are available to borrow at Burgess Park.  

Children must be able to attend training for every session. Places are limited and can be booked online on a first-come-first-served 

basis.  

 

To secure a place, parents and carers need to book on the Cycle Confident website  

http://www.cycleconfident.com/courses/child-group/ 

This Week in Art 

Year 6 enjoyed making ink prints of their Mayan mask designs. Artwork below by Hadia and Jayceon. 

Year 3 had fun making paints from natural materials, linking their learning to their Stone Age Topic. Artwork below by Raffy. 

Year 2 looked at a different Art Hero this week: LS Lowry. They created a Lowry inspired Heber playground. Artwork below by 

Winnie. 
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Stars of the Week  

Congratulations to the following children who were 

chosen as the Star of the Week for demonstrating our 

school values this week: 

RH Aymen   RP Alex 

1C Caleb   1V Laurie 

2H Sienna   2JP Lucia 

3N Molly   3W Sade 

4LC Isla   4S Jonas 

5G Jack B   5K Sisi 

6A Kai   6F Meera 

 

Academic Excellence Awards 

This week in our Merit Assembly we celebrated the successes of a 

child from each class, who excelled in their learning and produced 

some outstanding work. Well done to the following children:  

RH Millie   RP Eddie 

1C Elliot   1V Ismail 

2H Mania   2JP Aalia 

3N Luka   3W Arthur 

4LC Harry   4S Reuben 

5G Ruby   5K Kornel 

6A Linus   6F Jamie 

 

The Big Ambition Survey 

The Children’s Commissioner for England has recently launched ‘The Big Ambition’ to hear directly from children, young people, 

and parents across the country. 

 

This is an opportunity to hear from all children, in every part of the country and in every setting. The survey will be used to 

encourage policymakers to think about children and young people’s needs, to ensure children’s voices are reflected in the 

decisions that will affect them in years to come. 

 

To find out more head to The Big Ambition page. To take part in The Big Ambition survey visit: 

www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigambition The Big Ambition survey will be open until Friday 15th December. 

Our Newly Appointed Prefects 

Being in Year 6 opens the door to lots of opportunities at Heber but perhaps the most sought-after is the role of prefect. The 

prefects are more than role models to their peers they are an extension of the staff helping in a variety of ways around the school. 

The prefects have been in place for a few weeks now and are already having a positive impact around the school.  

The prefects are William, Ivo, Anika, Freya, Leo, Kai, Ashley and Linus. Look out for them around the school! 

Lego Donations Needed!  

Parents and Friends of Heber, 

I am writing to you with a small favour for Lego and Animation Clubs at school. Thanks to the generous help of the parents over the 

years we have a lot of Lego that has been donated. However, we are currently lacking Lego mini figures. We are kindly requesting 

your assistance. If you have any Lego mini figures that are no longer in use I would be extremely grateful. If you are able to 

contribute, please drop them off them off at the Heber office at your earliest convenience.  

Thanks in advance if you are able to help at all.  

All the best, Mr Rosko 
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Music Stars 

This week in music, year 1 learned about different tempos and dynamics and played their instruments quickly, slowly, loudly and 

quietly. Year 2 learned the note La and sang melodies using so, mi and la. Year 3 learned a song about wishing upon the stars and 

shared their wishes for the world. Year 4 successfully clapped rhythmic patterns that including crotchets, quavers and minims. In 

Year 5 they turned their rhythmic compositions into melodies using the pentatonic scale. Year 6 sang in the round in 4 parts!  

 

Every week Miss Grace chooses two music stars from each class to feature in the newsletter. Well done to all the music stars from 

this week and last week! 

 

1 C – Elodie, Caleb      1V – Rowan, Aidan   2JP – Jake, Alannah  2H – Hettie, Sienna    

3N – Astrid, Xavier     3W – Vida, Malachi  4LC – Sadie, Max  4S – Lila, Carney  

5G – Molly, Matteo     5K – Georgia, Alex  6F – Emily, Frankie  6A – Rondk, Tessa 

 

Chess Club for Years 4 – 6 

We are excited to be partnering with a Heber Dad who has 

kindly offered to lead a morning Chess Club for children in 

years 4-6 on Fridays from 8:00am – 8:45am. The club will 

take place at school and will begin after half-term on Friday 3rd 

November.  

 

If your child is interested, please complete the Google Form 

below to help us plan. Many thanks to Mr Galassi for offering 

his time and chess expertise! 

Chess Club Google Form 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

House Points Rigal Mycroft Valdez Ndume 

 

    

This Week 610 621 615 617 

Total 1755 1762 1760 1751 
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Diary Dates 

All diary dates can be found on our school website.  

Year 5/6 Tag Rugby vs St Anthony’s 

Well done to the team of Year 5 and 6 children who played a great Tag Rugby match against St Anthony’s on Thursday. The 

teams drew and a great time was had by all.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 October  
Friday 13th  Years 3 and 4 - Travelling Book Fair 

Monday 16th  Years 5 and 6 - Travelling Book Fair 

Tuesday 17th  Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday 18th  4S visit to the Horniman Museum 

Thursday 19th  Parents’ Evening 

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th  Half Term Holiday 

Sunday 29th  Heber P&F Pumpkin Patch 

Monday 30th  4LC Science workshops begin at Alleyns (4 weeks) 

Tuesday 31st  4LC visit to the Horniman Museum 

 November  
Wednesday 1st  School photographer in - Individual photos 

Thursday 2nd  School photographer in - sibling photos 

Friday 3rd  6A visiting the National Gallery 

Friday 3rd (8:00am) Chess Club for Years 4-6 begins 

Monday 6th  6F visiting the National Gallery 

Thursday 9th  2JP visiting the Florence Nightingale Museum 

Monday 13th – Friday 17th  Anti-Bullying Week  

Thursday 16th  2H visiting the Florence Nightingale Museum 

Thursday 16th Heber P&F Quiz Night 

Monday 20th  Flu immunisations 

Monday 20th  Yr 6 TFL Citizenship workshop – Old Kent Road fire station 

Wednesday 22nd  Year 3 visit to the Horniman Museum – Prehistoric workshop 

Friday 24th  Get Rid of and Donate collection 

Tuesday 28th  Year 4 visit to the BFI 
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